PARA COACHES CHAIR REPORT 2012

Despite the lack of true winter the championship series races for all age classes competed on very well prepared surfaces at all the venues.  The hosting clubs and resorts to great measures to provide the best possible racing conditions, we need to recognize this and applaud the cooperation we have with our home mountains.

The postseason events were coached by a very experienced group of coaches representing all 4 regions of PARA.  We had the most interest coming for the J3 age class.  We had a few new coaches fill these positions.  The coach’s reports from the postseason events highlighted some outstanding results from most events.  The feedback I received from the participants was positive.  PARA is fortunate to have the pool of quality of coaches available to take on these assignments.  

Recommend that next year the submittal of coaches reports be made to both the coaches chair and the treasurer in an effort to streamline the reimbursement processing time of expense reports.  

Only 1 nomination for Coach of the Year- Curt Schramm

